
 

 

 

Friends of Foxhills 

 
Mother’s Day Gift Shop - Juniors 

If your child would like the opportunity to buy a Mother’s Day gift for 
someone special (Mum, Grandma, Aunt, Sister, role model), they can do 

so at school via our Friends of Foxhills gift shop. 

Each class will have the opportunity to visit the gift shop and all gifts 
can be viewed before purchase. Your child can also purchase more than 

one gift should they wish to do so. 

Each gift will cost £2 or £3 and all profits made will go towards 
resources and equipment for both schools. 

If your child would like to visit our gift shop and shop for a special 
gift(s), then please ensure your child brings in money in the week 

commencing 4th March 2024 in a named envelope. 

 

Please note that we are operating a different system for junior school children to promote independence.  

If you have a child at the infant school, separate communication has been sent out, and we recommend that you 
pre-order & pre-pay for the number of gifts you wish your infant school child to select during the week of the 

gift shop.  

Junior school children do not need to pre-order or pre-pay. 

 

 


